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THE  
COTTONWOOD HOWL! 

Office email:  cw-office@wvsd208.org 
Website:  ZZZ�FZ�ZYVG����RUJ�SDJHV�&RWWRQZRRGB(OHP 

Office:   972-5520 
WV Childcare:    965-9766 
Bus Garage:   972-5590 
Child Nutrition:   972-6040
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A message from  Mrs. Siguenza, our Principal! 
 

Please be aware of your speed if you are driving to the 
back parking lot (the driveway north of the school 
building). We have had several cars speeding towards 
the back lot.  Also, please do not drop students off on 
this driveway.  Students can’t walk along this drive-
way.  It is unsupervised. Thank you in advance and a 
Special Thank You to all our veterans for their service 
and to their families who have supported them. 

2021-2022 PTSA Executive Board 

PRESIDENT:  Evan Orwin 
VICE PRESIDENT:  Dani Austin 
SECRETARY:  Joelle McMurry 

CO-TREAS:  Angela Meloy   
CO-TREAS:  Rachel Moser 

 

cwptsa@gmail.com 
 

NO SCHOOL 
 

THURSDAY, NOV. 11th 

 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Wed-Fri, November 24th  - 26th 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

WINTER WEATHER,  
WINTER CLOTHES! 

Please be sure that your child is 
prepared for the cold weather.  All 
students need to be prepared to play 
outside.  Be sure to write their name 
in their items — thank you! 
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November 17th 

LATE 
START 

Remember that students will not 
arrive at school until 

10:40AM 
NO BREAKFAST SERVED. 

Breakfast is served from  

8:30-8:40AM 
Students that are driven by 

parents to school must be 

here with enough time to eat 

and NOT be late for class.   Please have your 

students enter through the  cafeteria outside 

doors for breakfast — not through the main 

school doors. Thank you. 

cottonwoodptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home 

We will be sending 
home order forms next 

week for our  

“Spirit Wear”  
sweatshirts.  Please be 
sure to watch for it or 
you can order on our 

website: 

Food Drive!  
Info coming home soon. 
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